
Moments of the Month - November

Hello!
Welcome back to ‘Moments of the Month’ - a monthly review of all the 
exciting things we’ve been up to in school.
Each class teacher has put together a slide to let you know about all of the 
lovely learning experiences your children have enjoyed over the past four 
weeks, so click on through and enjoy.

Have a lovely weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday!
The Staff of Hartsbourne :-)



As a class we have made 
vegetable soup and we had a go 
at playing the violin when 
thinking about classical music.  Nursery

We have had fun this month - exploring the mud and the snow 
outside and using maps to find out more about different countries. 

Busy taking orders for food to make 
in the mud kitchen - chicken nuggets 
and pizza were very popular! 

Busy chatting 
and drawing.  



Reception
We celebrated 

Bonfire Night by 
watching 

sparklers, singing 
songs, making 

firework pictures 
and pretend 
sparklers.

We have 
been 

enjoying 
making 

words using 
magnetic 

letters.

In maths we 
learnt about 2D 

shapes. We 
made shape 

house pictures 
and drew 

around shapes 
to make our 

own pictures.

We had lots of fun playing in the 
snow!

In PE we have 
been working 
on throwing 
and catching 
by ourselves 

and with a 
partner.



Year 1

Children 
In Need

Making and retelling 
Stick Man 

Finding a part in 
Maths

Sorting animals 
in Science



Smores at 
Forest School

Speed stacking competition

Children in Need

Taking photos in 
Computing



Year 3

Visiting the Festive 
T-Rex!

Our grand day out to the Natural History Museum!

Earthquakes and Volcanoes 
Workshop!

Earthquake Simulator! Layers of the Earth! Finding Fault Planes!



Year 4 Performing adverts in English



Cross Country
Sewing in DT

Football with Arsenal FC
Children in Need 



In November, Year 6 sold poppies for remembrance day, 
baked their own bread, have been working on light in Science 

and began their leadership programme with Arsenal FC 
community.


